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SBA Athletics Information


Dear Parents:

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year athletics program. The information below will contain important information, dates and fees pertaining to the sports programs that SBA will be offering.  Please read through this and if you have any questions, reach out at any time. You will find all of our contact information at the bottom of this letter. 

Girls Volleyball

The girls’ volleyball program is open for girls entering 4th grade through 8th grade. Currently, the JV team will include our 4th, 5th, and 6th graders while our Varsity team will include our 7th and 8th graders. This season, it has been estimated that there will be about 10 matches per team.

JV Coach: Shannon Pacheco
Varsity Coach: Veronica Stampfl

Volleyball fee: $100/player

The fall season is slated to start on or about September 26, 2022. It is anticipated that practice will begin in the weeks leading up to 9/26. Practices will be held in the SBA gym and will typically be two times per week. Practice dates and times are to be determined. 

All players will be required to purchase kneepads if they do not already have, and black shorts. We were able to purchase new volleyball jerseys, which each player will receive at the start of the season. Please note that jerseys must be returned at the end of the season. They are not available for purchase. 

There will be a fee of $25 for any jersey that is not returned. 

Included with this information letter, you will find the following documents:
1. SBA Registration Form
2. CYO Code of Conduct
3. CYO Consent & Liability Form

All three of these will need to be completed and returned, along with payment, no later than September 9, 2022. This is a firm deadline. We are NOT able to accept any registrations after this date.
Boys & Girls Basketball

The basketball program is open to both boys and girls. Our goal is to field boys’ and girls’ teams for students entering 3rd through 8th grade. Please keep in mind that the ability to field a team at the younger grade level is completely dependent on interest. There is a minimum of 7 players needed for a team. 

At this time, coaches for our teams are to be determined. 

Basketball Fee: $140/player

More information regarding the basketball season such as a start date, practice dates/times and coach information will be forthcoming. Practices are typically two times week and can be subject to change based on gym availability. For any interested player, we are requiring the following forms be filled out and returned:

1. SBA Registration Form
2. CYO Code of Conduct
3. CYO Consent and Liability Form

[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope to have these forms available at Back to School Night as well. If you anticipate that your child will be interested in playing basketball this school year, please note that all registration forms and payment will be due no later than October 21, 2022. Reminders will be sent out.

Cheerleading

We were unable to field a cheer team last year due to multiple circumstances. We would love to bring it back this year. Cheer will be open to students in 2nd through 8th grade. Cheerleaders will be asked to attend home games only. More information will be forthcoming.

Spring Softball Clinic

SBA held its first softball clinic in the Spring of 2022. While mother nature really worked against us, we hope to have students once again interested in this opportunity to learn the game and build skills. More information will be forthcoming. 


As with all clubs and activities at SBA, the athletic program cannot run without the support of parent volunteers. If you are interested in coaching, please reach out. We understand the concern of time constraints and will do our best to work with you. We will ask that parents volunteer throughout the season in some capacity for 1-2 games– keeping the book, running the clock, concessions (for home games), etc. 

Thank you

Carlos & Kim Paz
athleticsatsba@gmail.com
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